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I am opposed to the closing of puplic land for the solar project. I am very aware of the importance of alternate sources of energy,
but not at the expense of losing yet more land for pulic use. It seems that environmentalist groups will do anything possible to
close public lands to OHV use and yet have no problem with a tractor mowing acre after acre for a project such as this. Please keep
our land available for us and future generations to use.



